
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 2020 

TERM 4 

November 9 NAIDOC Week 
activities 

November 16 2022 Selective HS 
applications close 

November 20  2021 Student 
Leadership 
applications close 

November 23 Presentation Day Live 
stream 

November 27 9:30am P&C AGM via 
ZOOM 

December 4 Last day for Ethics and 
Scripture 

December 8  PBL Incursion - 
Jollybops Science 

December 10 Year 6 Farewell - Yr 6 
only 

December 16 Last day for students 

End of Year Activities 
The school website has been updated 
with some activities scheduled for the 
end of the year including: 
 Presentation day,  
 School Musical, and ; 
 Year Six Farewell.  
You will be advised if these dates 
change. 

 
2021 Enrolments - currently 
accepting local enrolments for 2021 
and beyond.  Please contact the 
school office. 
 
Kindergarten 2021.  
If you have a child coming to school 
or want to make an enrolment enquiry 
please contact our school office. 
 
Newsletters - 
are distributed via the School App 
and Website. Paper copies are no 
longer distributed unless requested 
by phoning or emailing the school 
office  
 
Updates and Events 

Term 4, Week 5 November 11, 2020 

Celebrating NAIDOC Week - “Always Was, Always Will Be” 
This Thursday, November 12, students will be involved in a variety of activities throughout 
the day. Activities provided by Speaking in Colour facilitators include weaving, dance and 
bush tucker. 
 
COVID guidelines were updated on November 6 
The full DoE response to the guidelines can be found via the following link 

     https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19 
All schools are asked to be vigilant when implementing infection controls; avoiding shared 
food and drinks remains a priority in the guidelines along with physical distancing and 
personal hygiene protocols. As we finalise the end of the school year, as a staff we ask 
that no shared food or items be brought to school, this includes candy canes, gifts and 
cards. If you have any questions regarding the guidelines please email the school. 
 
PBL Recognition - Tuesday December 8 
This term’s PBL recognition activity will be an incursion - ‘Jollybops Science’ delivering a 
Chemistry Show. This show will be funded by the school and therefore will be free for all 
students to attend. The show is full of the most colourful, explosive, shattering, fizzy, 
bright, oozy and awesome experiments going around, all with the most important part, 
student interaction, humour and fun. 
 
2022 Selective High School Applications reminder 
Selective high schools cater for academically gifted students with high potential who may 
otherwise be without sufficient classmates of their own academic standard. 

Applications for Year 7 entry to selective high schools in 2022 will close Monday 16 
November 2020.  

Parents must apply online at https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high
-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7 

All applicants are required to sit the Selective High School Placement Test to be held 
on Thursday March 11 2021.  

 
2021 Student Leadership Applications close November 20. 
In 2021 Morisset Public School Leadership Team will consist of two School Captains from 
Year 6, three Expectations Leaders from Year 6 and six House Captains (two from each 
house Pulbah, Macquarie and Watagan) from Yr 5 or 6.  
The application form is available on the school website. 
 
Presentation Day - Monday November 23 
 Livestream link will be made available on the website - time to be advised 
Parents unable to attend 
 Live stream – independent film company – Hunter Media 
Onsite in the School Hall – students to sit in chairs 
COVID safe plan 
 Leaders to be announced at the end of the year 
 
Student Led Conferences 
Staff have been planning for student led conferences to occur at home. A collection of 
work samples will be sent home with your child’s Semester Two report. There will be an 
instruction sheet for students to follow as they celebrate their learning with you. We ask 
that you either take a photo and send in via the school email address with the teacher’s 
name in the subject line, or, complete the return slip on the instruction page and return it 
to school. 
 
Mrs Warham Principal (Proud member of the Western Shores Learning Alliance) 

    morisset-p.schools.nsw.gov.au  app facebook 

Phone:   
49 731435 or 49731533 
 
Email:  
morisset-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
Website: 
www.morisset-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 



 

 

Year 6 Farewell, Presentation Day and the School Musical - Executive and Staff have been planning 
these events taking into account; timeframes, staff availability, external suppliers, filming and photographer 
availability, venues and the changing COVID-19 restrictions and guidelines.  
 
Musical 
This year's musical will be filmed by Hunter Media and the production will be edited and made available for 
all parents. Parents will be unable to attend and all evening performances have been cancelled. There will 
be no costume levy and a note will be sent home about makeup and costumes. The school will develop a 
COVID safe plan. 

Year 6 Farewell – December 10 
 In the school hall – Yr 6 only 
COVID safe plan – parents encouraged to not congregate outside the school grounds e.g. taking group 

photos (similar to Kiss and Ride – parents should remain in cars) 
 5:30pm Drop off 
 6:00pm Dinner 
 7:00pm Speeches 
 7:15pm Silent Disco 
 8:00pm Presentation and DVD 

8:30pm Pick up 
 

Morisset High School Year 6 Orientation Day 
On Tuesday the December 1 2020, Morisset High School is hosting the Annual Orientation Day as set out 
by the Department of Education. Orientation Day is designed to support students in their final preparation 
for the routines that high school presents. A note will sent out to Year 6 students closer to the date.  

 

PMI CENTRAL COAST MUSIC 

LESSONS 
     
 

Felix & Marli Masens have 
blasted through their  
Orange PMI CC Star  
Missions to earn their next 
wristband! Well done Senior 
Musicians! 



 

 

 

Attendance - Parents are required to explain all absences by: 
phoning the school office - 49731435, 49731533 
replying to the SMS, 
sending an email to the school - morisset-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au, 
completing an absent notification on the School Stream app, 
writing a note and sending it to school with your child when they return. 

Where students are absent for 3 days or more, it is preferable for parents to provide a  
medical certificate. Without a medical certificate, these absences will be recorded as  
explained and unjustified. 



 

 



 

 



 

 


